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Narellan Library entrance becomes work of art 

 
 
 
 
The street front and entrance to Narellan Library has been transformed with the installation 
of a public art work. 

Professional artist, Mandy Salter worked with young people to design the artwork mural as 
part of Council’s Youth Public Art Participation Project 2017/18. 

“This large-scale artwork incorporates bold colours and imagery that brings colours and 
aspects of the library out into the street,” said Mayor Lara Symkowiak. 

“The use of plants as part of the art creates a really dynamic sensory and textural element 
to the project,” Cr Symkowiak said. 

“The artwork has been welcomed by the community who have offered a lot of positive 
feedback to library staff and the artist,” she said. 

The design of the two artworks that span more than 10 metres each was developed with 
24 young people and represents the world of imagination, the aspirations of young people 
and symbolises their connection to place. 

This artwork was part of the $25,000 youth art project funded in the 2017/18 budget that 
also included the Kirkham Skate Park artwork completed last month. 
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